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No investigation regarding Paolo Galati’s expenses by the school board 
 

Rosemère, September 20, 2024 – The Sir Wilfrid Laurier School Board wishes to correct inaccurate information 
published in a recent article suggesting that an internal investigation is being conducted regarding Mr. Paolo Galati's 
expenses. We confirm that no such investigation is underway within the school board concerning Mr. Galati . 
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Source:  Maxeen Jolin, Communications Coordinator | Coordonnatrice des communications 

mjolin@swlauriersb.qc.ca, 450 621-5600, ext. 1385 
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